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Dear Committee,

I am writing to ask you not to vote for this new Abortion Bill being proposed be Mr Rob Pyne.  This proposed
 bill, although saying it is illegal to have an abortion unless it is performed by a doctor, has a proposal in it to
 allow the mother to perform her own abortion if she wants to.  This is very dangerous for the mother and could
 potentially lead to her death.  This is also a very painful procedure for the baby, who should not be murdered
 just because it is not able to speak for itself. 

I would ask you to please take my request into consideration when casting your vote.

Thank you,
Gloria Delahunty
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